
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

                          June 2023 

   South Woodside Elementary School 
        5 Everette Street, Dartmouth, NS B2W 1G2        Tel: 902-464-2090  

 Email: swes@hrce.ca                   Website: http://swes.hrce.ca            
Safe Arrival: 1-833-582-6940      Twitter: @SouthWoodside 

 

From Mrs. Haase MacLeod & Mrs. Greenwood 

 

It is hard to believe that it is June! Thank you for all your  

help in supporting your child’s learning throughout this  

school year! It would not be possible without you. 

 

We would like to wish our Grade 6’s all the best as they 

move on to Grade 7. We will truly miss each of you and  

know you will do great things! 

 

A special thank you goes out to our Vice Principal Mrs. 

Greenwood. She has dedicated the last 3 years to the 

students, staff and community at South Woodside 

Elementary. She has been an integral member of SWES  

and we wish her all the best as she joins the  

Administrative team at Horizon Elementary. We will all  

miss you Mrs. Greenwood! Thank you for everything! 

 

Report cards will be sent home digitally the last day  

of school (June 30th). School supplies will be provided  

next year courtesy of SAC funding. Please ensure that  

your child has a lunch bag, backpack water bottle.  

 

Information regarding registration can be found at 

https://www.hrce.ca/registration . 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
June 7th – Gr. 7 Orientation to DSA 5:30pm 

 

June 15th – School swimming field trip  
 

June 16th – Learn to Camp Day 
 

June 21st – Primary Orientation 2:15pm 

 
June 22nd – School Shubenacadie Wildlife  

                    Park trip  
 

June 28th – Grade 6 year end celebration  
                   (9:15am for families) 

 

June 29th – Assessment & Evaluation Day  
                  (no school for students) 

 
June 30th – Last day of school (dismissal  

                   at recess), report cards emailed  

                   home 
 

September 4th – Labor Day (No classes) 
 

September 5th – Curriculum Night & Ice  
                        cream social (4-5:30pm) 

 

September 7th – First day of school for 
students 
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Schools Plus supports for Summer 
  
Did you know? Schools Plus operates 12 months of the year! Schools Plus is a confidential, free service 
available to every school in Nova Scotia. Families and students (12+) can self-refer to Schools Plus by contacting 
the Schools Plus facilitator for our school (Juliana Pontes – jpontes@hrce.ca or 902-240-0832. Learn more here. 
  

 

mailto:jpontes@hrce.ca
https://www.hrce.ca/sites/default/files/hrsb/Departments/BoardServices/Communications/schoolsplus_brochure_v3_2.pdf

